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Good afternoon Vanners. It’s time for a little update on the tax relief van show. We have had some 

really great goodie bag stuff rolling in we will be filling those this Sunday in preparation for our annual 

van show Sunday, April 10. So a little heads up we only have so many spaces available right in Sam’s 

Beach bar parking lot so please let me know if you are interested in coming. Sam’s is ready to go and is 

open and plan to have a band for us on that day. Construction may not be done for a while but they are 

open and running at near full capacity. Remember Sam’s is giving us a 25% discount on our meals. I 

would like to be able to give them a tentative headcount to let them know what’s going on so if you’re 

planning on attending please drop us a line. We have some really cool and unique trophies to give out 

this year we think you were really like and I put in for much better weather than last year. So get your 

vans all shined up and ready to head over a week from Sunday because we’re ready and waiting for you. 

If you have any questions just drop us a line and I’m sure we can help you out. Also Saturday, April 9 we 

are having a popcorn and cocktail social at the Museum of Vanning. So if you want to come early and 

stay overnight at the museum you are welcome. We will convoy over to Sam’s together about 8:30 

Sunday morning. Last thing if you would like a T-shirt of the artwork I posted at the top of this post. 

Please let me know if you want one so I can have it ready for you. The price of the T-shirts are $20; entry 

fee for the show is also $20 and that will include your dash plaque. So come on out and spend a day or 

the weekend in support of the Museum of Vanning and let’s all have some fun. Have a great week and 

keep on Van In! 
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